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Hello from all of us in the School of Medicine! 
 
We are grateful for each one of you – for all you do, directly 
and indirectly, to help prepare our student physicians to 
continue the healing ministry of Jesus Christ. To thank you, 
we are offering you a personal copy of the latest School of 
Medicine publication entitled Broadening the Vision. This is 
the fourth commemorative book in the School of Medicine’s 
five-year Centennial Celebration (marking the matriculation 
of the first class in 1909 to their graduation in 1914).  
 
To pick up your copy, print and complete the attached form 
and bring it to the School of Medicine Dean’s Office 
(Coleman Pavilion A1116) between April 8 - April 26. 
 
 
May these books be a blessing to each of you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Roger Hadley, MD 
Dean 
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